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Date: October 13, 2009 

 
Kittitas County Board of County Commissioners 
approves emergency proclamation to bolster H1N1 
response 

In support of the H1N1 community vaccination, the Kittitas County Board of County 

Commissioners on Tuesday afternoon approved a proclamation to help ensure an efficient and 

effective community response. The proclamation expands the number of persons who can 

administer vaccine.  

 

The board’s proclamation of emergency is an administrative action being taken that is similar 

to declarations in Clark, Cowlitz, Skamania and Wahkiakum counties, among others. 

 

It is important to ensure that as the vaccine arrives, it is administered as efficiently and in as 

timely a manner as possible. Doing so will help keep our children healthy and in school, our 

families focused on their usual activities, health care providers at work, and our businesses 

operating. 

 

The first shipment of H1N1 vaccine arrived today. Four hundred doses of intranasal vaccine 

were delivered. Under the proclamation, paramedics and certain emergency medical 

technicians will be allowed to help vaccinate people, speeding up the effort to vaccinate health 

care workers and county residents. 

 

Starting next week, public health officials anticipate weekly shipments of the vaccine in both 

the intranasal and shot forms.  

 

More information about 2009 H1N1 visit www.cdc.gov/h1n1flu or the Kittitas County Public 

Health Department web page at www.co.kittitas.wa.us/response/h1n1.asp.  
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